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Ventica® Field Safety Notice 

 

Dear Partner, 

A batch of electrodes that we are investigating if they work or not, might have been shipped to you.  Because of this, 

we want to call this batch back to us. There is no patient risk involved. If this batch of electrodes is used on a patient, 

no measurement result will be obtained. 

You can distinguish the electrode batch under investigation from good electrode batches as  follows: 

- The good electrode pouch has two cuts for tearing it open 

- The batch under investigation has no cuts 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For return shipments, please use our TNT account number 19198. The address is: 

Icare Finland Oy  

(warehouse) 

Puutarhatie 20-24 B 127 

FI-01300 Vantaa 

Finland 

Contact person: Johan Lind 

Tel: +358 40 590 0732 

All returned electrodes will be replaced FOC. 

We apologize for the inconvenience caused. 

Sincerely, 

Annika Lundqvist 

Area Sales Manager 

Revenio Research Oy 

Good electrodes Batch under 

investigation 


